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The year 2014 is here 

and we would like to take 

this opportunity to wish 

you all the best for the 

coming year.  We invite 

you to attend any of our 

monthly Social/Support 

meetings during the year, 

which are held on the 

second Tuesday of each 

month at the Kirkgate 

Centre, 39A Kirkgate, 

Shipley, West Yorkshire, 

BD18 3EH.  Here are the 

details for our January 

and February meetings:- 

Tuesday 14 January 

2014 10.30 am - 12 noon 

As it is not too long since 

Christmas (has it really 

come and gone so 

quickly?), we thought we 

could enjoy a Christmas 

Quiz together and invite 

you to chat with us about 

what you did over the 

Christmas season.  As 

always, refreshments will 

be served and we will 

have our usual raffle. 

Tuesday 11 February 

2014 10.30 am - 12 noon 

Deborah Wilson from 

Bradford Councilôs Sport 

and Leisure Service will 

be with us at this meet-

ing.  She is the Bradford 

Aquatics Development 

Manager/Swim Activator 

and will tell us about 

swimming opportunities 

in the 9 swimming pools 

across the Bradford Dis-

trict and also give advice 

on sports centres and 

gyms in the area.  She 

has informed us that 

Bradford Council has a 

policy whereby a dis-

abled person who wishes 

to go swimming may be 

accompanied by up to 

two carers, who would be 

admitted free of charge, 

depending on the level of 

help the disabled person 

needs.  We look forward 

to gaining more helpful 

information from Deb-

orah at this meeting.  

There will also be the 

usual refreshments and 

raffle. 

We aim to keep in touch 

with you throughout the 

year by newsletter and 

hope to see many of you 

at our meetings.  If you 

need to get in touch with 

us, our telephone num-

ber, email address and 

postal address are given 

on the left hand side of 

this page. 

Hello Everyone!  

January/
February 
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Caring Confidently  

for what you want and get-

ting what you need 

Tuesday 28 January 2014  

Caring Confidently about 

My Own Health - Explores 

different aspects of your 

health, and how you will be 

able to improve or prevent 

ill health 

Tuesday 4 February 2014  

Caring Confidently with 

Practical Solutions - Ex-

plores the day to day as-

pects including medica-

tions, equipment, telecare 

and more 

These sessions are being 

held at:- 

Carers Resource, Unit 15 

Park View Court, Shipley, 

BD18 3DZ. 

A free light lunch is served 

before each session from 

11.30am.  The sessions 

themselves will begin at 

12.30pm and finish no later 

than 2.30pm. 

We hope carers who at-

tend will find the sessions a 

source of support and en-

couragement whether they 

have recently become car-

ers or have been caring for 

a number of years. 

To find out more, or to 

book a place on any of the 

sessions, please phone 

Sarah at Carersô Resource 

on 01274 449660. 

The remaining three Caring 

Confidently sessions, 

which are being run free of 

charge for carers of people 

with brain injuries by Car-

ersô Resource in conjunc-

tion with Headway Brad-

ford, will be held as follows: 

Tuesday 21 January 2014 

(we apologise that the date 

for this session was given 

as Tuesday 14 January 

2014 in the article in the 

November/December 

newsletter although the 

date was given correctly in 

the óDiaryó section on the 

back page) 

Caring Confidently using 

Good Communication - 

Feel more confident asking 
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We were pleased many of 

our members were able to 

attend our Christmas 

Party.  Here are a few 

photos of the occasion 

Headway Bradford Christmas Party ð10th December 2013  

Caring 

Confidentlyðtakes 

place at Carersô 

Resource, Unit 15, 

Park View Court, 

Shipley, BD18 

3DZ 
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Festive Day Trip to Castle Howard  

The trip took place on 

Friday 29 November, and 

although the weather was 

cold, it stayed fine.  Castle 

Howard was all dressed up 

for Christmas and there 

were Christmas shops to 

visit as well as seeing the 

house and its grounds. 

Members of Headway 

Bradford along with mem-

bers of other Headway 

groups and branches in the 

Yorkshire & Humber Re-

gion were treated to a fes-

tive day at Castle Howard 

by Irwin Mitchell LLP, a law 

firm who support Headway. 

Everyone who went thor-

oughly enjoyed the visit.   

Our thanks go to Irwin 

Mitchell for organizing the 

event and giving us this 

special treat. 

Needed for Fundraising during 2014  

In order to help raise funds 

for the ongoing work of 

Headway Bradford, we 

hold a raffle at each of our 

monthly Social/Support 

Meetings and have tom-

bola and bric-a-brac stalls 

at Saltaire Festival every 

year.   

There are sometimes addi-

tional occasions during the 

year when we have the 

Please get in touch with us 

by phone on 07856 076 

866 or email at: 

headway_bradford@ 
hotmail.co.uk 

...or bring items to one of 

our monthly Social/Support 

meetings. 

Your support will be greatly 

appreciated.  

opportunity to raise funds.  

For this purpose we need 

a constant supply of items 

that are suitable as raffle 

or tombola prizes and also 

anything that would be 

suitable for the bric-a-brac 

stall.   

We would be very grateful 

for anything you can do-

nate and can accept items 

at any time of the year.   


